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Dear COLLS Families,

We have had a busy spring with interest in COLLS. We have had 

student visitors in multiple grades, students shadow, and families 

begin the registration process. Just so you are aware of the process, 

once a student in grades 1-8 begins the registration process, we encourage a shadow

day where the student can get to know us and we can get to know the student. I

conduct a student interview with each 1st-8th grader, and we work with the family to

make sure that it is the right fit for all involved. We also give an assessment to see

where the child is academically. We use all these tools to gauge if we can serve a child’s

needs, if the family is open to working with us, and if the child will benefit from being a  

Crown of Life student. No enrollment is taken lightly. As more and more families look

to COLLS for their school family, we will continue this process and adjust to be as

proactive as possible to help new students and new families engage at COLLS and

maintain the integrity of our current community. 

As we close out this week, we celebrate and support what is happening at Crown of

Life with our Kentucky Derby Gala. I am looking forward to the fun and fellowship

tonight. Our community has already been so supportive. We will use the proceeds to

help renovate the science lab, purchase additional science materials for hands-on

learning, expand STEM/STEAM opportunities, and look toward updating mulch and

fencing at the playground. I want to extend a huge thank you to Peyton Satterwhite for

her coordination, creativity, time, and energy given to planning and running the gala. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Dan Dueck

Principal



Christian Terrier

Leah Thomas





The link below is to the SignUpGenius listing ways to contribute. The list

provides in detail the items needed to create and fulfill the themes of each

classroom basket. We encourage everyone to choose items from their area

of interest to donate on behalf of their students. 

Please copy and paste to your browser! 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/8050d4daaa723a1fe3-2023
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PTLS News




2022-2023 PTLS Executive Board:
President:  Peyton Satterwhite
Vice-President:  Drennon Lakin

Treasurer:  Open
Recording Secretary:  Marissa Carey

Communications Secretary:  Marissa Carey

Teacher Appreciation Week:  
5/8 - 5/12

Next Meeting:

Date Coming Soon!



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c45aca82ea7fe3-teacher#/


Teacher Appreciation Week

May 8 - May 12

Lunch Voluneers Needed!

Please sign up at the link below:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c45aca82e

a7fe3-teacher#/




https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c45aca82ea7fe3-teacher#/




COL's music camp is a wonderful opportunity for kids to

learn the joys of music, performance, leadership, and

teamwork. During the week, kids will have the opportunity to

learn about different instruments like piano, guitar, voice,

and handchimes. They will also participate in the prep of a

30-minute musical that will be performed on the night of

Friday 7/28 for the parents. We hope that you will join us for

a fun week of music and learning! Registration is $50 for the

week and is open for kids entering 1st grade - 6th grade now!




Registration is available online.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vxThguFuL_idCSpksEshKtElFrIvDoq5T_NDLj6ot26ISLmjCtaAj-HreXh9Ex7ioSaPfyplIIQNYk9r4xgJp_HPF9KH6wq_0-gl_qcG0rLNSuk1OAdD6Qyx0gjALW-c3hFfWBwKPVwkSqhs9Tvh6b2FchntWOezv2Iwc2bHikNs2Vj-v83khULdppij6P-6Fj6baKj3ZrLI7L0jEKcaeDgiIooEwshx&c=s1MOREfJIMyJpEfDy6aVy9iUIV0dkkWYsymmMK7xUD9QEn0HwFGVHA==&ch=inmnxUTocEEuUanlrwNzt8xYzgpuIZMQxwVbqzdIIlgpdFsubRltFw==


 Crown of Life Volleyball Camp $150 

(Contact school office to sign up)




Elem: Incoming 2nd – 4th grade: 9am – 11am July 10th-14th




JH: Incoming 5th – 8th grade: 1pm – 3:30pm July 10th-14th




Coaches:  Nikki Kinworthy & Annesly Lambert




Bump, Set,

Spike It... That's

The Way We

Like It!



The Church serves many purposes, but the greatest of
these is Jesus is present in the Church to continue the 
work of forgiving sin. We choose Church because 
Jesus is here and offers His grace. 






Sunday Worship Times:
Traditional Service - 8:30am

Sunday School - 9:30am
Contemporary Service - 10:30am

SERMON TEASER





  Stellar VBS
June 12 -16
9am - noon

$25 per participant 



Register your child (age 3 – entering 6th grade in fall 2023) now for this
great week of having fun and growing in our faith. 

Classes are filling up quickly! 



Of course, VBS wouldn’t be possible without our rockstar volunteers. Who
can help? Adults and anyone going into 7th grade in fall 2023 or older. 



Register on our website (crownoflife.church). 



If you have any questions or would like more information, contact Sarah

Morris at smorris@crownoflife.org.          

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JoxU3RQ4o0DIriRcsoUs0EAhXHet3lKf4O5Z_4vYnG7HPZlzeMa1TFHDmb8D0pzOyhgqAEz9h1p6as3NqI_WPq3HLSPRXWnHm47A4geSx6gTyHmW2jt9RT1czEpLOv_PXsr-uOjZn_V9E8uavcPd0w==&c=Pn96EHucta3LWPKL7Yp5NS5tVKDeqAeJEGHutxKqfu8eW8Gk2BR6Tw==&ch=W_Oz_L4yf_Jz5zV1vfGvzYE7kbOX-KQug-UsdnP9E-AeuTmz0X0OTg==
mailto:smorris@crownoflife.org


Dates to
Remember:

05/05 - Kentucky Derby GALA
05/08 through 05/12 - Teacher Appreciation Week
05/10 - Preschool Mother's Day Tea (Edge Event Center @ 1pm)
05/10 through 05/12 - 7th/8th Grade Class Trip
05/12 - 1st - 5th Grade Field Day (Prince of Peace, Carrollton)
05/12 - 6th Grade Field Trip to Dallas Historical Village
05/18 - PreK3 & PreK4 End of Year Party (Parr Park)
05/18 - 8th Grade Graduation (7pm in Sanctuary - Reception to Follow)
05/19 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!





